
 
 

 

23rd February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our topic next term, Year 1 have planned a visit to Sheffield Botanical 

Gardens, where they will receive a guided tour of the gardens and explore and 

discuss a variety of plants and trees. Children will identify and name plants and 

trees as well as classifying trees into deciduous and evergreen. The visit will be on 

Tuesday 14th March 2023. Children will travel within the usual school start/finish 

times. 

Your child will need to wear school uniform, sensible footwear and a waterproof 

coat. Please also provide a packed lunch and drink in a plastic container. If your 

child is entitled to free school meals and you would like school to provide a packed 

lunch then please indicate this in the notes when you give consent on Arbor. 

The cost of the visit will be £6 per child. If we do not receive enough contributions 

the visit will have to be cancelled. 

Please log on to Arbor to give your consent before Wednesday 8th March. Please 

make payment on Parent Pay. Contributions will need to be received before 

Wednesday 8th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Alison Bradbury 

Headteacher 


